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Committee Members, 

 

Yet once again Oregon law makers are attempting to circumnavigate the legal 

system.  It should be blatantly obvious by now that the individual rights of US citizens 

are fundamental.  The second amendment guarantees the right to keep and bear 

arms.  As a law abiding citizen of the the state, I am constantly appalled by the 

actions of our lawmakers.  let's work on something we can all support, like crime and 

metal health issues! instead of trying to secure leftist votes by enacting laws that will 

do NOTHING to protect Oregons citizens.  Guns are simply tools, no different than 

any other tool.  In the wrong hands they can cause harm.  But instead of dealing with 

the problem, you seek to take away fundamental rights, granted to every individual 

under the US Constitution.  Of which you all share an oath to defend!  So I guess 

oaths don't mean anything to any of you who seek to push this garbage legislation 

through our system. 

 

Let's work to together to do good, let's fight crime, mental health, and the myriad of 

other issues plaguing our society, and quit stripping the rights of law abiding citizens, 

the very citizens that would act to defend innocence. 


